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School Supplies Needed 

Mission Statement:  We are called by God to be the light of the world. We are to go forth 
and show Jesus’ love and forgiveness through loving care for all God’s creation. 

This year the congregation of St. John will be 
assisting Grant Elementary School with their 
need of school supplies for the 2009-2010 
school year.  We will be collecting the following:  

pencils 
loose leaf paper (wide line) 
calculators (with pi symbol) 
folders 
glue sticks 
red pencils or pens 
colored pencils 
pencil & supply cases 
rulers 
scissors 
markers 
 
This collection will be ongoing and a drop off 
spot for your donations will be located in the 
narthex.   
At this time we also have fourteen people who 
will be volunteering their time at Grant School to 
listen to students read books.   
If you are interested in volunteering for this 
please call the Human Care Board.   
Thank you! 

St. John Evangelical Lutheran Church 

New Member 

We would like to welcome the following new 
member to our congregation: 

Jeremy Brockman 

The Ladies Aid will be having a bake sale 
after the services on August 15 & 16. Baked 
goods donations from the congregation are 
welcome.  All bake 
sale profits will go to  
Joline & Mike 
McConaghy to help 
with son Micah’s  
hospital expenses. 

We will be collecting school supply donations 
to be distributed locally.  Monetary donations 
will also be accepted. 
Snacks and refreshments will be provided. 
Any questions please call Kylie Swen  
423-9387 

Bake Sale 

Weekday School Registration  
Wednesday, September 9th  

6:30-7:30 PM 

Weekday School 



Lutheran Laymen’s League will meet on Sunday, August 9 at 12:00 PM at St. Paul’s-Stevens 
Point.  Menu will be Chicken Salad, Stuffed Tomatoes, Potato Salad, Pasta Salad, and Peach 
Cobbler.  Program will be presented by Pastor Tom Peterson on his Mission India Trip.  Cost 
is $7.50.  For reservations call Duane Steinke at 423-2716 by Thursday, August 6. 
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Bethesda Sale 
Bethesda Thrift Shop in the Rapids Mall will have several big sales in August.  During the first 
weeks all clothing and shoes with GREEN tags will be 50% off.  Towards the end of the  
month we will begin our summer clearance sale.  Come with your friends and shop for some 
great deals.  We also need volunteers - get 3-4 ladies together and choose a day each month 
to help sort and price.  We also need cashiers.  We could use donations of good furniture.  All 
the folks at Bethesda thank you for your continued support. 

Library Donations 

Adult Gathering 

The library is now accepting book donations throughout the year.  We will also take 
cds and videos in “good working order only” to sell at our sale.  Please bring your 
items in a bag marked “Book Sale” and place them in the library area.  Your dona-
tions are appreciated. 

Ladies Aid Picnic 

The Ladies Aid will be having their picnic on Thursday, August 6 at noon at 
the church.  All ladies of the congregation are invited.  Please bring a dish 
to pass. 

The Ladies Aid is busy getting ready for the LWML Zone 17 Fall Rally which they 
will be hosting at St. John on September 30.  All ladies are invited—make note 
of this date and watch for more information in your September newsletter. 

LWML Fall Rally at St. John 

Lutheran Laymen’s League 

����������			
����
����
��������
���������
����
���������
���������
����� ��
The North Wisconsin District’s Adult Taskforce is hosting the annual Adult Gathering on  
November 12, 2009 from 8:30 AM-2:10 PM at the Plaza Conference Center in Wausau, WI.  
The purpose of the Adult Gathering is to provide an opportunity for older adults to grow in their 
faith, and enjoy the company of new and old friends.  Cost is $22 and includes lunch, breaks, 
and program.  Registration forms with more information are available in the narthex.   
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